5th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Happy New Year!

Welcome back and Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed the break.

Friday 6th January - Panto

Just a reminder, due to our Panto production, there will be no assembly/coffee morning tomorrow. We are using the same company as last year who went down very well with the children. They even recognised some of the performers from CBeebies!

New Governor

Due to the resignation of Michelle Bland as Parent Governor, I would like to announce that Michael Soetendal has been appointed.

Office Notices

Please remember to give your child their snack money to give to the teacher, 30p per day or £1.50 per week.

The Celebration Assembly and Coffee Morning will resume next Friday 13th January.

We break up for half term on Friday 10th February, returning on Monday 20th February.

Many thanks for all your support.

Kind regards

Miss P Newman Headteacher

P. Nemman

TAPEN APPLICATION OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPE